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ONS Foundation Laboratory Grand Opening and Golf Outing “Tee-off” 

Party launches new era of research and medical training in Greenwich 

GREENWICH, CT – The ONS Foundation for Clinical Research and Education celebrated the completion of 

their new Arthroscopy, Surgical Skills and Biomechanical Laboratory at a grand opening and “Tee-off” 

party on April 26th. Donors and surgeons alike mingled around stainless steel arthroscopy stations soon 

to be the hub of orthopedic and neurosurgical research and surgical skills training for surgeons from 

around the world.  

After just four years of planning, the ONS Foundation, a Greenwich Hospital alliance, has completed the 

half million dollar facility, located on the lower level of the medical offices of ONS at 6 Greenwich Office 

Park.  According to orthopedic surgeon and ONS Foundation President Dr. Paul Sethi, the new facility 

will provide the ultimate opportunity for physicians to critically evaluate arthroscopic surgery 

techniques in a laboratory setting. He anticipates the lab to become a regional center for medical 

innovation.   

The lab will also be the site for surgical training. Work gets underway this month when a team of 

surgeons from Germany arrives to study sports medicine. Later in May, a group of American surgeons 

will study total ankle replacement. In June, surgeons from China will study techniques in knee 

arthroscopy. 

The celebration also kicked off the Foundation’s 4th annual benefit golf outing that takes place at the 

Stanwich Club on June 11th ONS Foundation Vice President Vicki Leeds Tananbaum, Michael Clain, MD 

and Brian Matthews are 2012 outing co-chairs. Players will enjoy a round of golf, lunch, cocktails, an 

elaborate buffet dinner and auction that is co-chaired by Sandy Hart and Nate Barnum.  

Funds to build the Arthroscopy, Surgical Skills and Biomechanical Laboratory were raised through 

fundraising events in behalf of the ONS Foundation, Foundation Board member Milton Sender, 



Greenwich Hospital, and Leon Lowenstein Foundation, Inc. in behalf of Joanna B. and Ken Schulman. 

Funds raised from this year’s golf outing will go towards biomechanical testing equipment for the lab. 

ONS Foundation for Clinical Research and Education, Inc. is a registered not-for-profit, 501(c)3 

organization devoted to understanding the causes and optimal treatments of orthopedic injuries and 

musculoskeletal conditions. The ONS Foundation, in alliance with Greenwich Hospital, strives to improve 

standards of excellence for the treatment of musculoskeletal disorders through clinical research, 

physician and patient education, and community outreach programs. The Foundation sponsors injury 

prevention and other seminars throughout the year. The office is located at 6 Greenwich Office Park, 10 

Valley Drive, Greenwich, CT. For further information about the ONS Foundation, visit www.ons-

foundation.org or call (203) 869-3131. 
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